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The next South American Archaeology Seminar (at the Institute of Archaeology, UCL, London)
will be on Saturday 10th May. If you would like to give a paper then please send a title and short
abstract to Bill Sillar at b.sillar@ucl.ac.uk  (each talk is for 25-30 minutes with 5-10 minutes for
discussion).

  

(Please note that Saturday 10th May, is a change of date to avoid clash with another conference
on the 17 th of May – make sure you put the revised date in your
diary!)

  

Best wishes,
Bill

  

Dr. Bill Sillar
 Senior Lecturer
 Institute of Archaeology, University College London,
 31-34 Gordon Square,
 London WC1H 0PY
 UK
 Ph: +44(0)20 7679 1538
 Fax: +44(0)20 7383 2572
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